
We're working in your area
Governors Bay Road / Dyers Pass Intersection

What
We are undertaking minor safety improvements to intersection of Governors Bay Road and 
Dyers Pass. 
Works consist of line marking, signs and kerb build out and associated civil works.

Where Governors Bay Road, Governors Bay, Christchurch (at the intersection with Dyers Pass)

When Late October 2018 to mid November 2018

Why Improve visibility of the intersection and better lane delineation

Contact

JFC Limited 03 343 1057 (Main Contractor) between 8.30 am - 4.30 pm Monday to Friday. 
Contact CCC after hours 03 941 8999.
Advise us if you have specific property access requirements e.g. medical visits, home help, large 
vehicle deliveries, planned works.

Works will be undertaken on two days between
7am - 7pm (Monday – Saturday).

Increased construction noise disturbance may be
encountered but will be kept to a minimum.

Temporary lane closures through site can be
expected.

Street side parking may be temporary unavailable
throughout works.

Traffic delays may occur whilst works are being
undertaken.

The start time and duration is subject to  weather
conditions and road corridor operations.

Thanks for your patience as we work in your area

Noise Safety Bins Other projects

There may be increased 
noise, dust and vibrations 
during work but it 
shouldn't impact on your 
power, water, gas or 
phone services

Safety is our biggest 
priority so please keep 
children and pets away 
from worksites.

Please put your bins out 
as usual before 6am on 
your collection day. Our 
crew will move and return 
them if needed.

Learn more about our 
work.

ccc.govt.nz/works

https://www.ccc.govt.nz/works

